
Hi Brian, 
 
I know we spoke at great lengths before the website was rolled out as 

you helped me with my FSA and my Dental questions. However, today I 

spoke with Beth Anne. I want to continue to let you know that the 

customer service and interactions with this company are very much 

appreciated and unmatched elsewhere! Not only did Beth Anne call to 

answer my questions very shortly after my email-- she emailed me and 

left a voicemail with 2 ways to reach her. During the conversation she 

made personal connections to me and the thoughtfulness and care as well 

as information that went into the conversation was just astounding!  
 
So---this message is to say thank you! I continue to be more than 

satisfied with the service the company provides to me as an employee!  
 
Thank you, 

Nicole T 

Morris School District 
 


